
Dear Niagara Falls City Schools Community, 

Niagara Falls City School District needs you! There is a 

nationwide shortage of school bus drivers and our transportation 

provider, Niagara Falls Coach Lines, Inc., needs drivers and bus 

monitors to help get our kids to school safely and ON TIME! Become 

part of the dedicated group of professionals who take care of our 

children at the beginning and end of every school day at the same time 

earning great pay and benefits.    

 Bus driver positions are ideal for retirees seeking extra income. 

 

 Parents who drive can spend school year and summer vacations 

with their kids and still be eligible for pay during these times. 

 

 Flexible times are available for shift workers or other looking for 

extra income. 

 

 Training will be provided on site, with pay, and candidates to drive 

can work as bus monitors while they train.  

 

 Pay ranges for drivers are between $22.15 and $24.75 per hour and 

between $15.65 and $16.00 per hour for bus monitors. 

  

 Benefits include 12 paid holidays and 401k contributions, New 

York State sick pay, paid personal day and paid snow days. 

 

 No working on holidays or weekends.  

 

 Sign on bonus for eligible drivers holding their CDL with 

passenger/student endorsement. 

 

For more information call Jamie or Kate at (716) 285-9357.   
 

 


